August 29,

ROY D. BLUNT
Secretary of State
Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Mr. Secretary:

I am in the process of establishing a tax
exempt family orgainzation.

I would appreciate it if you would send me
a copy of the state laws applicable to such
organizations. Please also send the
appropriate application forms.

Sincerely,

Gilbert K. Alford, Jr.
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